Dear Board of Supervisors:

The cannabis industry has become a big problem in our county and expanding it before we find a
positive direction is only asking for more trouble. We are not currently known as the Napa
Valley of Marijuana. We are known as part of the Murder Mountain franchize.

Please look at the statistics from law enforcement. Murders, home invasions, car jackings,
overdoses, suicides, and traffic accidents are out of control. Our beautiful county is being trashed
and polluted. Officials in Texas are now experiencing the results of sacrificing their future for
short term gains. Please don't expand our current problems. Take on the problems we have and
work towards healthy long term solutions.

Thank you for your consideration.
Dee Mullen
Covelo, California



